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Catforth Village Traffic Calming 

Statement of Reasons 

20mph and 30mph SLO 

There is an aspiration by the Parish council to introduce traffic calming measures through Catforth 

Village and a reduction of the speed limit through the village and on the approach to it.  

It is proposed to introduce new 20mph and 30mph speed restrictions on the approach to the village 

along Rosemary Lane, Lea Lane, School Lane and Catforth Road.  This will provide a safer 

environment for pedestrians, cyclists, and equestrian traffic. The proposal will reduce the potential 

for accidents and improve general road safety. 

 

 

 


